
Greetings!

Have you ever wanted to do more to support local services?

This fall, we have several opportunities for you to get more involved with English At
Large. 

We are currently seeking program volunteers and people who love a great cabaret
show!  Interested?  All the information you need is right here.  

Your action and support make a difference for hundreds of local immigrants.  

Thank you!

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

Volunteer Needed to Co-Facilitate our 
Woburn Conversation Group

This group meets Thursday evenings at EAL Offices
Runs mid-September to mid-December

Full training and support provided
Partner is an experienced facilitator

Call us at 781-395-2374 for more information

http://www.englishatlarge.org
http://www.englishatlarge.org/volunteer-opportunities
http://www.clubcafe.com


Join Us at a Cabaret Show to Benefit
English At Large!



Robin is generously donated all the proceeds from this event to 
English At Large!

Support Life-changing services in your
community

DONATE TODAY
to English At Large

English At Large | 781-395-2374 | www.englishatlarge.org

http://www.englishatlarge.org/donate-directly/
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1104658966966&a=1133086890605&ea=


https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
https://twitter.com/EnglishAtLarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/5248840/

